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THE FOLLOWING IS A BROADCAST EMAIL TO ALL OVS FUNDED VICTIM 
ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS 
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Dear Colleague:  
 
The New York State Office of Victim Services (OVS) announces that the 2014 Budget 
Amendment Request Form is now available (see attached). 
 
Please note that for 2014 we have revised our policy to allow only 2 Budget Amendment 
Requests, plus one, one-time $1,000 Rule amendment during each grant year.  Contact 
your program monitor or auditor for any questions you have regarding the completion of 
this form.   
 

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your 
commitment to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New 
York State.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

Emma Graham 
Supervisor, Contract Administration 
 
New York State Office of Victim Services 
Alfred E. Smith Building 
80 South Swan Street, 2nd Floor 
Albany, NY  12210 
Phone: (518) 485-0943| Fax:(518) 485-9294 
emma.graham@ovs.ny.gov 
www.ovs.ny.gov 
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